From: Scott Ramsey
Subject: Two Day Town
Date: September 8, 2022 at 3:51 PM
To: EEchols@ebparks.org, DRosario@ebparks.org, DWaespi@ebparks.org, ECorbett@ebparks.org, awieskam@ebparks.org,
BlLane@ebparks.org, CCoffey@ebparks.org, James Benney james@jamesbenney.com

Hello Everyone,

My name is Scott Ramsey and my wife and | are long-time Two Day Town attendees. Our parents and some family
friends introduced us to Lake Del Valle and Two Day Town about a decade ago and we fell in love with the extremely
positive culture, the family-friendly atmosphere, and the ability to experience Lake Del Valle in such a unique way. We
currently have three generations within our family and also our extended family that attend Two Day Town every year.
Two Day Town is THE camping trip of the year for our family. We all attend, volunteer (well....maybe not the three-year
old, haha), and promote both Two Day Town and Lake Del Valle throughout the year. Many of our group are core
volunteers and have been for many years as they help to handle the set up and tear down of the event. We were more
involved this past year and will continue to grow our role within the volunteer group in the coming years.

Our love of Two Day Town really does go way beyond the music. However, the music is what truly brings us all together.
The amazing on-stage artists, drum circles, and campfire music sessions are things that are a once-a-year experience for
many of us and because of that, both Two Day Town and Lake Del Valle hold a very special place in our hearts. Being
able to have the event at Lake Del Valle has been amazing and | hope we can continue to do so well into the future as I'd
love for all of the younger generations to fall in love with the event, the music, and the park like we all have.

We appreciate everything you do and | hope that this partnership can continue well into the future.

Thank you,

Scott & Jill Ramsev




